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Pupils of the 
week 

Every week, teachers       

nominate one child from 

their class to be Pupil of 

the Week. Children     

receive a certificate and 

prize during assembly 

when we celebrate their     

success together! 

Joseph Wilson            

Mrs Barker’s class     

Year One                 

Year Two               

James McLuckie                 

Adelaide Bain              

Evergreen Griffiths   

Harley Austick                      

Kai McEwan                          

Izzy West 

Home discussion    

question                         

Stan asked…                             

 If you had a wish for 

the world, what would 

it be? 

     

 

Welcome back! I hope you all had a wonderful summer break. It’s been lovely 

to  welcome new children into our Roseberry family. Well done to everyone for             

being so very brave entering your new classes and to our Nursery and EYFS 

children who have amazed us with how quickly they have settled.  

I have been very impressed with the behaviour and attitudes to learning I have 

seen as I have walked around school this week and have a feeling this is going 

to be a wonderfully positive, action packed year. Well done, everyone - what a 

great start!                                                                                   Mrs Channing                     

School meals                                                                                                                 
Our school meals are scrumptious! If you would like your child to have a school 

meal, please book it from the menu via the My Child At School app.                                                           
If you think you may be eligible to claim free school meals, please contact the    

office. Even if your child is in EYFS, Y1 or Y2 and receives Universal Free School 
meals, it’s still important that you let us know if you think you are eligible to claim, 

as this will enable us to access funding from the Government for your child’s      
education.                                                                                                                   

If you pay for school meals, please do so via My Child At School. 
Please note that if you get into debt with payments, you will be asked to 

provide a packed lunch for your child until the debt is cleared. 

  A message from Mrs Murton, our Vice Principal                                                             

We are always happy to offer parents advice, ideas and activities to support  

children’s learning at home.  If there are any areas of learning which you feel 

would be beneficial for us to focus upon, either on a one to one basis or by    

running a parents’ learning workshop, I would love to hear from you.                                            

You may contact me at r.murton@roseberryacademy.org 

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   

Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

Congratulations to our new 

Team Captains! 

Red - Resolution                     

Thomas Collins  Hanni Fussey                                    

Blue - Endeavour                              

Alfie Huggins  Izzy West                                    

Yellow - Discovery                         

Harry Fox  Hattie Moor                              

Green - Adventure                            

Rosella Campbell  Daniel Fisher  

Our lovely Family Mentor, Lesley, is available every Mon, Tues and Weds to support children and adults. 

REALtime fun!                                                         

Roseberry Academy Enrichment and      

Learning activities take place every Friday 

afternoon. Throughout the year, children 

from Y1 to Y6 will take part in: Curling,    

Coding and Robots, Traditional             

Playground Games and Community Links 

(links with Fry Court), Healthy Minds,     

Nature Watch, Music Time (learning to play 

a musical instrument), World explorers / In 

the News and Skills for Life. How exciting!  



Communication is key!                                                                                     

Please note that we communicate with parents and guardians via the My 

Child At School App (please make sure you set your device to receive 

notifications), children’s class Teams pages and our weekly newsletter, 

which is issued as a hard copy and posted onto Teams and our school 

website! A member of our Leadership Team is always at the gate at the 

start and end of the day to talk to, too! 

            Breakfast Club                                                                                                               

Do you need early morning childcare? If so please note that our  Breakfast Club starts at 7.30am! 

The cost per session is £4 per child, payable via My Child At School. This covers the cost of  

breakfast and childcare from 7.30am until 8.45am.                                                                            

If you wish your child to attend Breakfast Club, there is no need to book -  just bring your child to the     

upper school from 7.30am onwards, ring the doorbell and hand your child over to Miss Charlton .      

There’s lots of fun to be had before the school day begins! 

We love to read!                             

Remember, folks, for every 

20 books you read, you’ll 

receive a certificate during 

our Friday                      

celebration                 

assembly! 

Please label all new clothes 

and shoes with your child’s 

name.  Thank you! 

After 

School 

Clubs 

 

  

 

 

Watch 

this 

space 

for 

more 

clubs 

coming 

soon!  

 

 

Keeping our children safe 
Our security gates are on a timer system so that they are open for parents and children to access our site 

before and after school but locked when all children are in school. If you need to gain access to the 
school site when the gates are locked, please press the buzzer and a member of school staff will grant 

you access – you are always welcome to come in! 

If you achieve something special outside of school, we’d love to hear about it during our Friday assembly, children! 

Office opening hours 

Mon 8.30am - 3.30pm  

Tues 8.30am - 3.30pm  

Weds 9.00am - 3.00pm 

Thurs 8.30am - 3.30pm 

Fri 8.30am - 3.30pm 

Out of hours, please email                        

office@roseberryacademy.org 

or leave a telephone       

message 01642 722883. 

Lunchtime Award                                                                                                                           

Each week, somebody is chosen to 

receive this award for lovely table     

manners and super behaviour during lunch time.                         

This week our lunchtime award goes to everyone! 

Grown ups have been very impressed, indeed, during 

each lunchtime this week. Well done, folks! 

Act of Kindness Award                                                                                              

Each week, a member of our 

Roseberry family is nominated for 

this award for being kind and caring. This 

week’s award goes to Alexander Black, for 

sharing the play dough with Sophia when she 

came to visit our Nursery for the first time. 

Ties wanted!   

If you have an 

old tie that you 

no longer 

wear or want, 

Miss Burley 

would be most 

grateful to  

receive it, 

please!    

She’ll be 

teaching    

children how 

to knot a tie 

during one of 

her REALtime 

sessions! 

Please make sure there are no nuts in your child’s healthy packed lunch or playtime snack, as we have 

children with nut allergies in school. Thanks! 

Mindfulness 
(free) 

EYFS - Y6 

Tuesday                                      

12.00 -12.30pm                               

Mrs Sellers 

Miss Tucker’s Gardening 
(£3 per session, payable 

on MCAS) 
Y3 - 6 

Tuesday                                      

3.10pm - 4.30pm                               

Miss Tucker 

Choir 
(free) 
Y1 - 6 

Thursday 
12.15-12.45 lower hall 

Mrs Channing 

Multi sports (not football) 
(Charge applies) 

Y1 - 6 

Friday                           

3.00pm - 4.10pm 
Mark Shimwell 

Running Club 

(free) 

Y3- 6 

Friday 

12.00 - 12.30pm 

Mrs Davis 

Karate 
(Charge applies) 

Y1 - 6 

Starts 22
nd Sept 

Friday 
3.00pm – 4.15pm 

Sensei James Scanlon  


